6/3/13- COPY

Mr. Ted Bernstein, Pres

Life Insurance Concepts, Inc

950 Peninsula Corporate Circle, #3010
Boca Raton, FL 33487

Dear Ted,

We hope that you, Debra and your family are all doing well and that all of your kids are striving
forward in their academic and or vocational pursuits. Several must be graduated from college by now.

If you'll recall we spoke one evening before the election re: what | was to do going forward in
the protocol to be followed in future mortgage renewals between us (Walt and Pat) and Bernstein
Family Realty, LLC.

At that time, you told me that all financial matters are now being handled by the attorneys for
the Shirley and Simon Bernstein Estates. Do | still send the mortgage note renewal to you and, then,
you’ll send it on to the estate representative? I'll presume that this is the case.

This is the next-to-last renewal statement that we’ll be sending. Next year, if not sooner, we’d
like to have the balloon payment plus any accrued interest paid in full. Do you feel that Elliott and
Candace will be able to obtain a mortgage if necessary? It was originally Si’s stated intention to utilize
his and your mother’s personal annual exclusions payable to Candy, Elliott and their three children over
two years to provide the $110,000 to retire the mortgage balance.

Perhaps you might shed some light on this issue. Are you now the successor “manager” of the
Bernstein Family Realty, LLC? One last request, Ted, would you have the estate Representative mail us a
copy of the current “Proof of Insurance?” Thanks for your attention to this request. Stay Healthy!

Best wishes,

Walt
pjpaws@embargmail.com
(Cell) 561-373-1126

(H) 352-751-2632



